

St Clare's Catholic High School

A Catholic school of excellence and improvement

1st August 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday, 11th August 2017, the St Clare's community will be celebrating the feast day of St Clare. This is an important day in the school year as we reflect on the life of St Clare and learn from her example.

As this is an important occasion, there will be a change in routine. The school day will start at the usual time and the students are to arrive in full winter school uniform.

To celebrate this special feast day and to reflect on the life of St Clare, the day will commence with a Mass at school at 9am. After Mass, students will have the opportunity to change into appropriate mufti clothes that coincides with WHS requirements. There are to be no singlet tops, short shorts/skirts, offensive logos, open toe shoes. The usual rules regarding make up and jewellery apply. The school community will then continue the celebrations with stalls and activities and the day will conclude with a concert full of performances by the students. The students will be dismissed at the usual time of 2:30 pm.

Each student is requested to bring in a gold coin donation that will be collected on the day during Learning Group.

We warmly invite the parents and carers of students to join us in celebrating St Clare's feast day at our school Mass and festivities.

We look forward to seeing you on the day,

Mr. A. Hulme
Assistant Principal

I/we will be attending the St Clare celebrations on 11th August 2017 (maximum 4 guests per family). I/we understand that we must sign in before entering the school and that there are no pass-outs.

Student name:

Learning Group:

Name of Guest 1:

Name of Guest 2

Name of Guest 4:

Parent/Carer Signature: